
 

 

U.S. ELECTION ASSISTANCE COMMISSION 
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March 3, 2011 
 
 
Ed Smith 
Vice President, Compliance and Certification    (Sent via e-mail) 
Dominion Voting System 
 
 
Approval of Change of VSTL  
 
Dear Mr. Smith, 
 
EAC is in receipt of your letter dated March 2, 2011 requesting that SLI Global be the new lead 
VSTL for the Sequoia WinEDS 4.0 test campaign.  Because iBeta Quality Assurance is no longer an 
accredited VSTL and the test campaign is not complete I approve this request.  SLI Global is now 
the lead VSTL for the Sequoia WinEDS 4.0 test campaign. As the lead VSTL SLI Global is 
responsible for all remaining testing.  EAC will await a test plan from SLI Global for the testing that 
remains.  If you have any additional questions please do not hesitate to contact me.  Thank you. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Brian J. Hancock 
Director, Testing and Certification 
 


